ATTACHMENT 8

Rawson, Alisa

Subject: FW: File# PRJ17-064 Bike Trail GPA for CC 5/22

From: Kathleen Tindle [mailto:kathleen.tindle@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 8:00 AM

To: Gage, Eric <egage@srcity.org>

Subject: File# PRJ17-064

Dear Mr. Gage,

| received a notice for a public hearing regarding file# above. | live in Oakmont Village at 6498 Stone Bridge Road, Santa
Rosa. | would like it noted that | oppose removing the proposed bicycle route 231. | believe this plan should stay in place
because there are tons of bicyclists riding on Stone Bridge Road from Annadel Park. There is no bike trail on this road
and there are parked cars. Therefore, we are constantly dodging bikers who do Not share the road. They ride in the
middle of the road in packs. Itis a dangerous situation and there is a great need for a bike path where the master plan
has designated. Please do not remove this segment.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Tindle



